
 
With reference to a Naming and Numbering proposal for a development at 10-11 

Belvedere Court, Dublin 1.  
 

 

 
Development information: 

 

The development will consist of the demolition of No. 10 and No. 11 Belvedere Court 
and construction of 13 No. apartments, comprising of 7 no. 2 Bed (4person) apartments 
and 6 No. 1 Bed (2person) apartments.  
 

 
Address Proposal: 

The developer advised that name “Cúirt Belvedere / Belvedere Court” is proposed as 
the entrance into the proposed development is off the street named ‘Belvedere Court. 
The address will be Apartments No. 1 – No.13, 10 – 11 Belvedere Court, Dublin 7” 
 

 

Heritage Officer Report 

The City Councils’ Heritage Officer has considered the proposed name and gives a 
recommendation that the name “Cúirt Belvedere / Belvedere Court” is appropriate and the 
Irish translation has been supplied by the Council’s Irish Office. 
 

Recommendation: 

The name and the numbering details Árasáin Uimh. Uimh. 1 – Uimh. 13,   10 – 11 Cúirt 

Belvedere, Baile Átha Cliath 1 / Apartments No. 1 – No.13, 10 – 11 Belvedere Court, Dublin 

7 set out above are considered suitable and are recommended for adoption. 

 

 
David Forde 
Senior Executive Officer 
North Inner City Area 
 

                            
 

  

 

 
 
 
To the Chairperson and Members  
Of Central Area Committee 
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